Marysville Borough Streets Committee
April 2, 2018
1:30PM
Minutes

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel

Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller

Long Term Planning:

Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar,
Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, Funk,Beers, South Main at boro line)

Trucks/Equipment:

Skid Loader Replacement in 2020

2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2019

1. Ridgeview Drive and Park Drive Project Review
Construction is scheduled to start April 9" on Park Drive. Greg Rogalski
reported that he has spent a lot of hours with Terry Kline for the Lions
Club. They have been working on the easements for the storm water
control. The Lions Club has hired their own contractor to install the
curbing. The date given to the Lions Club is April 16'" as the day the curb
has to be installed. The committee asked Scott to send a registered letter
to the Lions Club, Terry Kline and the Lions Clubs solicitor letting them
know that April 16! is there one day to install the curb without holding up
the road construction. The committee approved the easement and
installation of drainage material as per plan.

2. Driver Feedback Sign (possible grant through police)
Scott reported that his sign is much more expensive than first thought.
Chris Still our police officer is working to find a grant to cover the cost of
the sign.

3. Curb Letters Sent for Park and Ridgeview Drives
Scott reported that he sent the letters and he is getting some feedback.

Next Meeting Monday, May 7, 2018






